
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th May 2024 (4 pages) 

It is a short newsletter this week as Mrs Long has been with the Year 4s at Robinwood for their 

residential. Thank you to Mrs Blythe for organising the awards this week and holding the fort. 

There will be photographs of Robinwood on the website shortly. The Year 4s had an amazing time 

and we are very proud of them! 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to everyone who is in the green! Fabulous attendance this week!! 

 

YEAR  ATTENDANCE 

% 

RECEPTION 98% 

YEAR 1 100% 

YEAR 2 100% 

YEAR 3 100% 

YEAR 4 100% 

 

HUMSHAUGH TOP DUCKS 

Well done to our Superstars Ella and Lilly; our Handwriting Heroes Mollie, Harry B and Jessie. 

Congratulations also to Maddie for receiving the Kindness Award, Andrej for the Helping Hand 

Award and both Olivia and Jessie for receiving the Perseverance Award. Well done to our Maths 

Whizzes Archie and Maisie. Congratulations to Charlotte and Harris for receiving the PE award. All 

children were given a special sticker and a duck to sit on their desk for the week. 

 

 



ELVIS AND TUFFY THE READING BEARS 

This week’s bear carers are Charlie S and Ava. Happy Reading! 

 
Elijah had a super time reading with Tuffy. 

 
 

SWIMMING WATER SAFETY INFO 

Next week (Wednesday 22nd May) the swimmers will be doing a Water Safety session during their 

usual lesson. In addition to their usual swimming kit, please provide shorts and t-shirts to wear 

OVER their swim suits and trunks. Children will not be wearing goggles for this session. 

 

 
CELEBRATING EXTRA CURRICULAR PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Please let Mrs Long know if your child/ren take part in extra-curricular clubs and activities and 

achieve awards or prizes. We would love to celebrate and share their efforts and successes. 

 



PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the Parent Questionnaire so far. We really appreciate 

your positive comments and feedback and always do our best to respond if possible. Please take a 

few moments to complete the Google Form, ideally by the end of this half term. 

 

 
FACEBOOK  

Just a reminder that school has a private Facebook page for parents and carers which is updated 

regularly with messages and information about trips. If you haven’t already, please follow the link 

below to join the page. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1564281494324194/ 

 

PE KITS 

Please ensure children have their outdoor kits in school on Monday 20th May. 

 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 20th May:  Reception Parent Consultations (rescheduled from 29th April) 

Wednesday 22nd May: SWIMMING-WATER SAFETY  

Friday 24th May:  Last day of Summer 1 

Monday 3rd June:  Summer 2 starts 

Thursday 6th June:  Y1/2 visit to Beamish – please complete Google Form 

    NO ZUMBA 

Monday 10th June:  EYFS visit to White House Farm - please complete Google Form 

Tuesday 11th June:  Friends from the Village-Class 3 

Thursday 13th June:  Year 3 visit to HMS (more info to follow) 

    ZUMBA RESUMES 

Thursday 20th June:  Year 4 Leaver Service – Newcastle Cathedral (more info to follow) 

Friday 21st June:  Fragile Earth-visit to Simonburn (more info to follow) 

Monday 24th June:  French performance in school (Y3/4) 

Wednesday 26th June: Y4 Rounders afternoon (HMS and St. Joseph’s-more info to follow) 

Thursday 27th June:  Shutterbugz class photos 

Friday 28th June:  Y3/4 visit to Kirkley Hall Zoo (more info to follow) 

Monday 1st July:  Sports Day-whole school 1.30pm 

Tuesday 9th July:  Transfer Day (Year 4s at Middle Schools for the whole day) 

Monday 15th July:  ‘Look at Books’ 3.15-4.15pm 

Tuesday 16th July:  Y1-4 Shakespeare Rocks! 9.15am and 5.30pm 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1564281494324194/


Wednesday 17th July: ‘Look at Books’ 3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday 18th July:   Year 4 water fight and Fun Day 

Friday 19th July:   Year 4 Leaver Service-in school 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


